
  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 11 July 2022 

 

END OF TERM ARRANGEMENTS – THURSDAY 21 JULY 

On the last day of term, during period 3, students in Years 7 – 9 will enjoy a 

Celebration Assembly via teams in their tutor rooms where their 

considerable successes from the term will be recognised by their pastoral 

leaders. Year 10 will have already had their Celebration Assembly with Mr 

Griffith on Friday 15 July and so will have a final tutorial session instead. All 

students are expected to attend school in full school uniform. Students will 

finish for the holiday at different times so that there is a staggered departure. 

Students will leave site by year group at the following times:   

 

 

 

 

“Life is the only race you’ll run where you don’t know 

where the finish line is.” ~ Steve Farrar 

STUDENTS WITH LOCKERS 

Any students with lockers need to make sure that they have cleared all their 

personal belongings from them before they leave site on Thursday 21 July (this 

includes students who will be using the same locker in September). ILS who 

provide our service will be coming in to school over the summer to perform 

routine maintenance and a deep clean all of the lockers.  

For students who will no longer be using a locker from September, or 

switching to a different locker location, they must also return their key(s) to 

the box at reception before Thursday 21 July. 

Please note - any items left behind after Thursday will be disposed 

of as we do not have space in school to hold property for collection. 

If you have not yet booked a locker, please see page 4 for information. 

  Leaving Time  2-5 Detention  

Year 7  11:55am  

11:20am – 1:20pm  
Year 8  12:00pm 

Year 9  12:05pm 

Year 10  12:10pm  

Fullbrook 6  11:00am  

FULLBROOK SUMMER 

CONCERT 

Our summer concert returns on 

Wednesday 20 July in the 

main hall.  

Entry to this event is free, you 

just need to confirm your 

attendance using the QR code 

on the poster so that we have an 

idea of numbers. (see page 4).  

  

There will also be a cash bar 

offering refreshments on the 

night, and a donation bucket on 

the door once the concert is 

over.  

 



  

HOT WEATHER - WATER BOTTLES & SUNSCREEN 

Whilst we are experiencing this period of hot weather, please ensure you are 

sending your children to school with a water bottle which can be filled from 

water fountains in the canteen. It is also advisable for students to apply 

sunscreen prior to them arriving at school. An email from Mrs Moore about 

extreme heat arrangements for next week was sent earlier today.  

YEAR 8 ART – WEST BYFLEET MURAL UPDATE 

This morning, the Year 8 students who have been involved in helping design the 

new mural which will be painted near West Byfleet Railway Station, visited the 

site to help the artist to paint over the existing artwork that is there.  

We are very much looking forward to being able to share the finished mural once 

it is ready. 

LRC SPOTLIGHT 

This week we would like to recommend a book with a one-word title, which 

could be read as part of the Summer Reading Challenge.  Please do encourage 

your child to keep reading over the summer, it really does raise attainment across 

all subjects and is great for wellbeing. 

Rat by Patrice Lawrence - When his mum is sent back to 

prison, Al knows exactly who's to blame. Mr Brayker, who lives 

downstairs, has been making trouble for Al's mum ever since they 

moved in, and Al's determined to get his revenge. Ignoring advice 

from his gran and sister, Plum, Al takes things into his own hands 

with a plan that involves the only two creatures he can rely on: his 

pet rats, Venom and Vulture. But things don't turn out exactly as he'd imagined. 

This is a moving story of community and loneliness and helps to build empathy 

skills. 

 

  

 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 18 July Early closure for students (students leave site at 2:15pm) 

Thursday 21 July End of summer term (early finish for students) 

Friday 22 July INSET day (in lieu of Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday) 

Thursday 18 August A Level Results Day 

Thursday 25 August GCSE Results Day 

Thursday 1 September INSET day (school closed to students) 

Friday 2 September  INSET day (school closed to students) 

Monday 5 September Start of school year (staggered start for students – letter to follow with details) 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

ILS provides lockers for Fullbrook School students. 

 

The lockers are owned by ILS and are available for students to rent on an annual basis. Rental costs are £25 per year 

allowing use from September through to July.  

Please note all bookings terminate at the end of the school year in July. We apologise but there is no discount for 

lockers booked late in the year. 

 

The locker size is as follows: 

Height:  595mm 

Width:   300mm 

Depth:   450mm 

 

To guarantee a locker please book online at our website www.ilsschools.co.uk   

 

Lockers for September 2022 – July 2023 will be available online from June 1st. Lockers are subject to availability 

please book early to avoid disappointment. 

All available lockers are shown online. 

 

All rentals are subject to our terms and conditions which are available during the booking process. 

 

Please note we are a separate entity from the school and all dealings will be directly with ourselves. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

I.L.S Admin Team 

  

 

 

Independent Locker Solutions Limited, Unit D, Batford Mill, Lower Luton Road, Harpenden, Herts, AL5 5BZ                                                                                                                          

Email:sales@ilsschools.co.uk     web: www.ilsschools.co.uk 

 
 

 

http://www.ilsschools.co.uk/
http://www.ilsschools.co.uk/

